
Letter in English (translation program) 

Dear Parent (s) 

I just received the message that a student from your son / daughter's class has tested 
positive for COVID-19. 

In view of this report, our COVID procedure was started. There has been contact between 
our school, the CLB doctor and the crisis cell of our School Group. 

The CLB has conducted a contact investigation and has established thatcontacts ​high-risk 
have taken place. Your child falls under this category. The e-mail below therefore applies to 
you. 

The doctor has decided that a number of students must be quarantined until Monday 
22/02/21.  

Additional information: 

● Your child must be tested twice (1st time on 15/02 and 2nd time on 19/02). You will 
receive these codes via SMS from the CLB. You will receive the first code this 
evening. If this is not the case, please contact us as soon as possible. You can have 
the test carried out at a test center or at the family doctor. 

● If the 2nd test result is negative before the end of the spring break, your child can 
return to school on Monday 22/02/21 and the quarantine period will expire. Keep in 
mind the guidelines in the accompanying letter from the CLB. 

● The CLB drew up an extensive letter with more information about the steps to be 
followed. You can download this from our website: 
https://debij.be/nieuws/schoolnieuws/item/437​. 

● Given the spring break, the class is closed anyway. The government does provide for 
an extra measure 'leave due to force majeure' in these exceptional situations. You 
can download this from our website: ​https://debij.be/nieuws/schoolnieuws/item/437​. 

If you have any concerns, do not hesitate to contact the school on 053 / 46.33.00 or 
directie@debij.be. You can always contact the CLB doctor with your questions about this 
message via doctors@clbaalst.be or 053 / 60.32.80. 

Kind regards 

Stanny De Block 
Director GO! primary school De Bij 
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